
Have questions or need more information? Visit: 2020CENSUS.GOV

The 2020 Census can shape your community:  
A new school to ease overcrowded classrooms.  
A new road to ease overcrowded commutes.   
Answering questions on the 2020 Census will help move money to educational 
programs that benefit our children, like after-school activities, school meal programs, 
and Head Start. 

SHAPE 
YOUR 

FUTURE

Raise your hand  
for education.  
Count your child.  

By April 1, 2020, every 
home will be invited to 
answer the 2020 Census 
questions. You will have 
three ways to do this: 

1. Online (you can use 
your mobile device).  

2. By phone. 
3. By mail. 

The Census Bureau does 
not share any personal 
information. 

There are no citizenship questions asked in the 2020 Census. 
Postcard reminders will arrive in homes in mid-March. 




